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UN CONVENTION ARTICLE 17: 
You have the right to get information that is important to your well-being, from radio, 
newspapers, books, computers and other sources. Adults should make sure that the 

information you are getting is not harmful, and help you find and understand the 
information you need. 

 

 
Autumn Newsletter7 

                   Friday 4 December   2015 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Advent Service of Light 
Huge thanks to Mrs Boden 

and Year 6 for their fantastic 
Service of light held at St 

Andrews in Oving on Tuesday 
1 December. It was lovely to 
see so many family members 
there to celebrate the start of 

Advent.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parking Promise 
Our Junior Road Safety 

Officers have refreshed our 
parking promise and have 

been persuading you to sign 
up to it this week. Thanks to 
all who have already signed 

up to improve the safety 
outside of the school gates 
and at the crossing point on 

Claypit Lane. It is really 
important that we all do what 
we can to keep the roads in 
our community as safe as 

possible. If you have yet to 
sign up, please do complete 
the attached Parking Promise 

and return to the school 
office. 

 

Christmas Cards 
Well done to year 4 who truly 
showed their selling skills last 

week when selling the 
Christmas cards after school. 
Collectively they have raised 
£78 for the friends. A great 

effort! 

 

Christmas event 
Thanks to all the Friends for 
making the Christmas event 
happen this year. Do join us 

tonight for mulled wine, 
Carols and entertainment 

from Class R and 1, hot dogs 
and toasted marshmallows. 

Doors open at 6pm. We hope 
you can join us! 

 

 
 

New parents Open 
Afternoon 

We were delighted to 
welcome over 50 prospective 

parents last Friday to the 
Open Afternoon. Year 6 did a 
wonderful job of showcasing 
our school with visits to all 
four corners of the building, 
the ark, forest school area 

and pond. What great 
ambassadors they were! 

 

 

Infant Nativity 
Well done to all of Class R and 
1 for their fantastic efforts in 
preparing for the Nativity: 
“There’s a miracle in town” 
next week. The rehearsals 
have been going well and I 
know that the performances 

on the night will be very 
special indeed. Thanks to Mrs 

Burns, Mrs Renouf, Mrs 
Savage and all of the teaching 
assistants who have worked 
so hard with the children. 

 



 
 
 

 
Thanks to The Friends for funding and Miss Chambers for organising the fantastic new 
playground markings that were laid yesterday. They certainly brighten up both the back and 
front playgrounds with a compass, new netball courts and grids for small sided invasion games 
 
 
Working with others Champions 

 
27th November 2015 
YR – Jack Seacombe 
Y1 – Mia Lewis 
Y2 – Oliver Payner 
Y3 – Jasiu Campkin 
Y4 – Frazer Hawkins 
Y5 – Trinity Sprires 
Y6 – Latisia Poffley 
 
3rd December 2015 
YR – Safia Tout 
Y1 – Joe Chomka 
Y2 – Kieran Matthews 
Y3 – Evie Bryan 
Y4 – Micah Myers 
Y5 – Sam Kelly 
Y6 – Millie Rowley 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend, 

 

Kind regards 
 
Steve Jackson,  
Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fortnightly Bible Verse 
 

 
Our theme this half-term in Collective Worship is Peace 

 
“For God loved the world so much that he gave his only Son, so that everyone 

who believes in him may not die but have eternal life.” 

Matthew 3:18 

 
 

 

 
 

We are interested in your Feedback. Please let us know your comments about 
this newsletter or any other aspect of school life by tearing off this slip and 

posting in the box outside the school office. 
 
CHILD(REN)’s NAME:……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
CHILD’S CLASS:……………. 
 
Your Comments: 
 
 
 



 
YOUR NAME: ………………………………………………………………………………. 


